
 
 
Please fill out the following information and return to the preferred auxiliary coordinator 
listed at the bottom of the page via email. Volunteer coordinators will use the information 
provided to contact prospective volunteers. 
 
Drop Boxes will also be located at UM SMC at Chestertown, UM SMC at Dorchester and 
UM SMC at Easton’s front desk for employees to drop off their forms. 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

UM Shore Regional Health Team Member Information 
Name  
Phone  
Employee Number  
E-Mail Address   
Department  

Prospective Volunteer Information 
Name  
Home Phone  
Cell Phone  
E-Mail Address  

Auxiliary of Interest 

o Chester River Hospital Center Auxiliary 
 

o Dorchester General Hospital Auxiliary 
 

o Auxiliary of Memorial Hospital at Easton 

Auxiliary Volunteer Coordinators 
Kathy Davis 
Chester River 
Hospital Center Auxiliary 
(410) 348-5114 
kedavis1@gmail.com 
 
    

Vivian Coghlan 
Dorchester General  
Hospital Auxiliary 
(410) 228-0091 
beagle76@comcast.net 
 
 
 

Terry Stephan 
Auxiliary of Memorial  
Hospital at Easton 
(410) 822-1000, ext. 5839 
tastephan@goeaston.net 
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